

Dear Drake Cement, April 17, 2023

On behalf of the Prescott Valley Chamber of Commerce, I would like to thank you for your continued membership investment. Enclosed you will find your 2023 renewal sticker. This sticker represents your commitment to a stronger community and business environment as Prescott Valley and our surrounding communities continue to thrive in this new year.

Marnie, Kim, Gloria, April, and myself are welcoming this new year with anticipation and excitement. We are gearing up for some great events, and we would love to see your business get involved. There are so many great ways for you to get involved. We host different events throughout the year and that cater to different businesses. Enclosed is a list of upcoming events that we would love to see you at. I have also included our Alive After 5 schedule for the year.

Thank you for being apart the amazing members that have contributed to growing our great community. If there is any way we can be of additional service to you, please do not hesitate to give me a call or send me an email.

Shop local, Support local, Stay local.

Very Kindly,

Katev Swann

Membership Services Manager

Prescott Valley Chamber of Commerce



PHONE: 928-772-8857 | FAX: 928-772-4267